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Young and Mullin join North Branch Construction as project
engineers
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Andrew Young

Samantha Mullin

Concord, NH North Branch Construction has welcomed two new project engineers to their staff.
Andrew Young, employed with the company since 2020 as a carpenter, has moved into the role of
project engineer. North Branch Construction also welcomed Samantha Mullin as a project
engineer.

“Andrew and Sam are great additions to our Project Engineer team. We are very excited about the
energy and enthusiasm these new additions each bring to the team at North Branch Construction,”
said Joseph Campbell, North Branch Construction president. “As our company continues to grow,
they will have great opportunities to make a positive impact on the projects we build here in New
Hampshire.”

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



